
 
FLORENCE COUNTY, SC 

INVITATION BID NO. 16-13/14  
A-FRAME STEEL CARPORT  

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
December 11, 2013 
 

Florence County is sending to all interested parties clarification to frequently asked 
question(s).   This information will help you in preparing your bids.  The answer is 
highlighted in blue and underlined.   
 
1. Are the roof and side panels horizontal or vertical?  Both the roof and side panels 

are to be vertical (see attachment 1-certified drawing sheet 5 of 5)  
 

2. Does the A-Frame carport need to be a certified carport?   Yes, this carport needs 
to be a certified carport.  

 
3. Will a building permit be needed for this carport?  Yes, a building permit will be 

needed to install this carport.  The successful bidder will be required to obtain 
the building permit.  Please contact the Florence County Building & Planning 
Department at 843-676-8600 or e-mail Shawn Brashear 
(SBrashear@florenceco.org) for information on how to obtain a Florence 
County building permit. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this addendum, please direct all inquiries by e-mail 

to pfletcher@florenceco.org.   

 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE THIS ADDENDUM BY SIGNING BELOW AND SUBMIT IT 

WITH YOUR BID.   

 

 

I have read and acknowledged this addendum to invitation to bid no. 16-13/14. 

 

 
 
 
___________________________       _________________________    _____________ 
         Authorized Signature                          Printed Name                          Date    
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 

Company Name 

mailto:pfletcher@florenceco.org

